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Mr. Keith Nowell SV
Alameda County Environmental Health Depaﬂment Suite 200
1131 Harbor Bay Parkway
Alameda, CA 94502-6577

Subject: Request for Comments
Tier I Screening Assessment for Rolls-Royce Engine Services-Oakland
6701 Old Earhart Road, Oakland, CA — Alameda County Site # R00002606

Dear Mr. Nowell:

This lfetter requests that the Alameda County Health Department (“County”) provide comments,
if any, on a Tier I Screening Assessment submitted to you by Rolls-Royce Engine Services-
Oakland (“RRESQ”) on 26 October 2010. The Tier I Screening Assessment provides the
framework for a Tier II Screening Assessment that will be conducted by RRESO. Port of
Oakland and RRESO staff is eager to proceed with the Tier II Screening Assessment, but would
like to address any comments the County may have on the Tier I Screening Assessment in the
Tier II Screening Assessment.

As we discussed yesterday on the telephone, I would appreciate if you could provide comments
on the Tier [ Screening Assessment no later than March 30, 2012,

Sincerely,

Al S
Diane Heinze, Envirohmental Assessment Supervisor
Environmental Programs and Planning Division
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ce: Michele Heffes, Port of Oakland
Dave Goidberg, RRESG
Kyle Flory, PES
Yane Nordhav, BASELINE
. Donna Drogos, Alameda County
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